
From: Corley, Kimberly L. <CorleyKL@scdot.org>
To:  
CC: Poore, PetePooreJP@scdot.org

Kudelka, Robert PKudelkaRP@scdot.org
Shealy, Stanley EShealySE@scdot.org

Date: 12/20/2016 9:54:28 AM
Subject: Update: Lane Closures on I-85 Northbound in Spartanburg County

The South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) announced a dual lane closure would begin this morning 
at 9:00 a.m. on I-85 northbound at mile marker 77 for repairs. Due to unforeseen circumstances, the contractor was 
unable to begin working. The repairs are now scheduled to begin Wednesday, Dec. 21, 2016 at 9:00 a.m. The plan is 
still to complete the work by midnight, Thursday night.
 
Drivers are still encouraged to use SC 85 as an alternate route.
 
SCDOT urges all motorists to use extreme caution in this area of I-85 during the closure and while the repairs are 
being made.
 
 
Kimberly Corley
Public Information Coordinator

803.737.1270 Main
803.737.1272 Direct
803.315.5473 Cell
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